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Project management and integration company Camm-Pro has announced the appointment of
five key individuals to its Board of Directors. This strategic move comes as the company
experiences a period of sustained growth and expands its project portfolio across various
sectors within the energy industry.

Strengthening Expertise Across Key Areas

The new appointments directly address Camm-Pro’s focus on project delivery excellence and strategic
expansion.

Jim Craig, with 30 years of experience including the last three at Camm-Pro, takes the helm as
Projects Director. His proven track record in major projects and decommissioning bolsters the
company’s project delivery capabilities.
Steve Martin, rejoining the board as Technical Director, brings over 35 years of industry knowledge
encompassing engineering, production optimization, energy transition, and decommissioning projects.
His expertise strengthens Camm-Pro’s technical foundation.
Joanna McLaughlin, a mainstay at Camm-Pro since its inception in 2016, is appointed Facilities
Director. Her 20+ years of experience in executive support, business management, and facilities
management ensures smooth internal operations.
John Duncan, joining as a Non-Executive Director, brings vital financial expertise. His experience as a
CFO and investor will be instrumental in supporting Camm-Pro’s ambitious growth plans.
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John Verling, another Non-Executive Director, boasts over 40 years of experience as a senior advisor
and business development leader in the international energy sector. His expertise will be crucial in
securing new opportunities.

Positioning for Growth with Robust Governance

Managing Director of Camm-Pro, Simon McBain, said: “It is extremely gratifying for me to welcome these
individuals to the board. Collectively they bring a wealth of commercial, financial and technical expertise,
and their complementary skillsets will safeguard the robust governance of the business, while supporting
our growth plans.

“The appointments form the cornerstone of our strategy to successfully position Camm-Pro for controlled
growth. Combined with our ISO9001 accreditation, we are well-placed to deliver our technical and
commercially aligned solutions to an ever-expanding number of projects and developments across the
energy sector.”

With this strategic expansion of its Board, Camm-Pro positions itself for a future marked by continued
growth and industry leadership.


